From: Linda Wasserman <coolauthor2@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, October 10, 2022 6:23 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Permanent cola raises for Pers1

CAUTION:External email.

These folks are the oldest state employees. They deserve the same benefits as we younger(age73)folks continue to
receive. Thus, | as a member of RPEC, encourage this committee to do the right thing.l am advocating in this letter my
PRO position for this legislation. Sincerely, Linda Wasserman

Sent from my iPhone
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



